
                                                       UNOTheatre - Welcome Back       July 18, 2022

Welcome to UNOTheatre.  You have found a safe and welcoming place to 
practice the craft of storytelling. We are looking forward to working with you 
and being a part of your academic journey.  New students, look to the returning 
students as mentors and friends.  As always, we encourage our upper division 
students to help our new students to settle in and find their way in an inviting 
and inclusive environment. Let's have a wonderful year and production season, 
full of creativity, exploration and community.  

We invite you to the annual THEATRE RALLY on Sunday, August 21, from 4:00-5:30, live in the theatre.  
This is a great time to make connections that will last a lifetime and meet or reconnect with the faculty, 
staff and students in the program.  You will hear about our productions and other special opportunities 
and have a chance to ask lots of questions. We consider this a mandatory and important meeting so we 
hope that you will make every effort to attend.  We are looking forward to a great turnout.  I hope that it 
includes YOU.  By the way… FREE FOOD.  

We have a wonderful season ahead of us that will offer 
challenges and rewards at every turn. Whether you are 
performing or on production crews. I encourage you to embrace 
opportunities for growth and exploration this year. We have 
important and entertaining stories to tell and we cannot wait to 
hear yours.  Best advice: Jump in with both feet and be present 
in class, productions, and all that you do. Please ask lots of 
questions. We are here to help.

In the section to the left, you will find important links and 
details regarding auditions, callbacks, portfolio reviews and tech 
interviews. If you have any questions, please reach out to me or 
any of our faculty and staff.  We are here for you and we are 
looking forward to another exciting year at UNOTheatre.      

Most importantly, take risks, try, fail, try again, succeed and 
learn.  Break a leg!

Steven Williams 
Program Coordinator
402.554.2430
steven_williams@unomaha.edu

IMPORTANT 
LINKS 

———————————————————————————————— 

AUDITION INFORMATION  

————————————————————————————————

AUDITION FORM 

————————————————————————————————

AUDITION SIGNUP 

————————————————————————————————

TECH INTERVIEW FORM 

————————————————————————————————

AUDITION WORKSHOP      
Aug. 13, 10:00 am -12:00 pm   
Aug. 19, 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm                                
Please RSVP Via email to 

hfrance@unomaha.edu (Music) 
sglasser@unomaha.edu (Acting) 

————————————————————————————————

THEATRE RALLY 

Aug. 21, 4:00-5:30 pm            
WFAB Theatre                               

Please attend  (Free Food) 

————————————————————————————————

PORTFOLIO REVIEWS 

Aug. 21, 6:30-8:00 pm WFAB 
018 - For all tech/design/stage 

managers

————————————————————————————————

TECH INTERVIEWS 

 Aug. 24, 12:30-4:00                       
Tech Form Found HERE

M
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Unleash your creative spirit

mailto:steven_williams@unomaha.edu
https://www.dropbox.com/s/nbn9qvd2p9wnctn/Fall%20Audition%20FACTS%20SHEET%207.18.22.pdf?dl=0
https://forms.gle/69HTiuDhHSabo25p8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050f4daba82faafc1-unotheatre
https://forms.gle/D4RZxon85sKgh5nV6
mailto:hfrance@unomaha.edu
mailto:sglasser@unomaha.edu
https://forms.gle/Gkwcrpi5oGNkA7oS6
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